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Kirksey E. Whatley, Director
Division of Radiation Control
Bureau of Health Care Standards
434 Monroe Street
Montgomery, AL 36130-3017

Dear Mr. Whatley:

Thank you for the letter of March 3,1994, providing corrected information on the
status of your adoption of regulations equivalent to 10 CFR Part 20. We regret
that erroneous information was accidentally attributed to Alabama in the
memorandum from Mr. James M. Taylor, Executive Director of Operations, to the
Commissioners dated January 10, 1994. It appears that the information for
another State was garbled, then accidently entered for Alabama. Based on your
letter, we have corrected the entry in an update memorandum (copy enclosed).

If you have any further questions, corrections or comments, please contact me or
Mr. Richard Blanton of my staff at (301) 504-2322.

Sincerely,

@ Signed By
RfCHARD L BANGART

Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs

Enclosure:
As stated
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May 24, 1994

Kirksey E. Whatley, Director
Division of Radiation Control
Bureau of Health Care Standards
434 Monroe Street
Montgomery, AL 36130-3017

Dear Mr. Whatley:

Thank you for the letter of March 3,1994, providing corrected information on the
status of your adoption of regulations equivalent to 10 CFR Part 20. We regret
that erroneous information was accidentally attributed to Alabama in the
memorandum from Mr. James M. Taylor, Executive Director of Operations, to the
Commissioners dated January 10, 1994. It appears that the information for
another State was garbled, then accidently entered for Alabama. Based on your
letter, we have corrected the entry in an update memorandum (copy enclosed).

If you have any further questions, corrections or comments, please contact me or
Mr. Richard Blanton of my staff at (301) 504-2322.

Sincerely,

RA h
RichardL.Bangart,Direcfr
Office of State Programs

Enclosure:
As stated
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